















Viscount Montgomery School

Principal: J. Dalley
Vice Principal: J. Hogan

November, 2017

Principal and Vice Principal's Message

It's hard to believe that Fall has stated and we are now in November. As you are aware, progress reports went home on Monday. We hope you had the opportunity to meet with your child's teacher to discuss his/her progress and next steps. Now is a great time to discuss accomplishments and determine new goals with your child. We look forward to working with all our students and seeing them achieve!

School Communication

Our school website and Twitter Account is up and running!

To get feed from our Twitter account, follow @Viscount_HWDSB.

Our website will be regularly updated as well, with a calendar of events, newsletters, links to class-room websites and more. If you subscribe to the site, notifications will come to you about any news on the site. To access the website, go to http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/viscountmontgomery and subscribe.

Pizza Friday

We will be selling pizza on Fridays for \$1 per slice. We will also have juice boxes for \$.50. The money we earn on our sales will go towards future trips and events for students.

Grade 8 Churchill Days

November 1st - Grade 9 Electives Day (a full day for your Grade 8s to come to SWC)

November 28th - Grade 7/8 Open House (an evening event for your 7s and 8s)

Popcorn Tuesday and Thursday

We will be selling Kernels Popcorn on Tuesdays and Thursdays. The cost is \$2 a bag.

The flavors are Butter, Carmel, Salt and Vinegar, Ketchup, Dill Pickle, White Cheddar, and Carmel.

Photo Retakes

Photo Retakes will take place on November 10th. If your child needs a retake, please inform their teacher.